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1. Global FX Committee representation – Call for interest
– FXCG members interested in participating as representative in GFXC?
– Email to FXCG Secretariat by end July.

2. FXCG Plan on adherence 
– One comment on Issue Note  - discussed a last FXCG
– Updated Terms of Reference to be released in July
– Some FXCG Members have already endorsed Statement of Commitment
– Submission of Statement of Commitment to FXCG Secretariat optimally 

by the end of 2017
– Statement of Commitment is part of on boarding process for new FXCG 

members
– Renewal of request for Statement of Commitment after each 

comprehensive review of the Code
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